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Each January, tens of thousands of people gather in the 
nation’s capital during the coldest month of the year. Many 
of them travel hundreds of miles and take time away from 
school or work. Sometimes, they walk for hours in the 
falling snow. 

Why do so many make these sacrifices? They do this to join 
together in defense of the most vulnerable among us – the 
unborn – at the March for Life.

While most news outlets ignore or pay little attention 
to the annual event, EWTN is on the ground with day-
long coverage.

Abigail Galván, the host of EWTN Pro-Life Weekly, will be 
one of the hosts of EWTN’s March for Life coverage this 
year. While many people say that abortion is a women’s- 
rights issue, she sees it in a different light. “The pro-life 
movement, at its core, is about women. Women are being 
lied to, and they’re the ones having to pay the price,” says 
Galván. “I [want to] shine Christ’s light into the situation 
and help women recover their dignity and worth.”

Prior to the March for Life, EWTN News will air a special 
on the future of the pro-life movement. Also, we will 
continue to cover state-level election results and subsequent 
changes to laws pertaining to life issues, as well as success 
stories that showcase how pro-life groups are supporting 
women and families. EWTN will also cover the worldwide 
escalation of euthanasia, with a particular focus on state-
level laws and initiatives. 

This year, the March for Life lands in the same week as the 
presidential inauguration, which could present security and 
logistical difficulties. However, in spite of any challenges, 
EWTN is poised to surpass previous years’ coverage with 
in-depth reporting and “insider” interviews that discuss 
the elections’ effects on life issues, analysis from pro-life 
doctors, and much more in both English and Spanish. 

For Galván, the faithful should watch the March for Life 
because “it’s a witness of the changing pro-life movement: 
it’s young, energetic, and filled with hope for the future.”

Please join EWTN for our coverage of the March for Life 
on January 24. 

March for Life 2025

EWTN also covers the Walk for Life West Coast, which airs on January 25. 
Check our program highlights for more information. 

EWTN is often the first – sometimes the only – source to share pro-life news. For example, EWTN 
made the exclusive announcement that Jeanne Mancini was stepping down after more 

than ten years as the March for Life president. Montse Alvarado, the President and COO of EWTN 
News, says, “We are committed to being the first source and authority for pro-life news.”

“Every person who has been created 
has always been in the mind of God. 

Before time began, you and I were in the 
mind of God.” – Mother Angelica

“Every child is a gift. Every child is a wonder. Every child is something so special, and 
so you must look at your children as images – perfect, beautiful images of God.” 

– Mother Angelica
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“Do you want to do a good deed? Teach the young! Do you 
want to perform a holy act? Teach the young! Do you want 
to do a holy thing? Teach the young! Truly, now and for the 
future, among holy things, this is the holiest.” – St. John Bosco

John Bosco was not an obvious choice to become a priest.

He came from a family of farmers, while priests usually 
came from wealthier families. His father died when he was 
only two, and his brother discouraged him in his studies. 
Yet, in spite of the obstacles, John Bosco not only became 
a priest but also founded an order, the Society of Saint 
Francis de Sales (commonly known as the Salesians of Don 
Bosco), to aid young people, especially the poor. Due to his 
care for children, he is now one of the patrons of youth.

When he was only nine, John Bosco had a prophetic dream 
that set the course for his future work. In his memoirs, 
he recalled that in this dream poor boys were speaking 
blasphemies. A man then appeared, saying, “You will have 
to win these friends of yours not with blows, but with 
gentleness and kindness. So begin right now to show them 
that sin is ugly and virtue beautiful.”

Soon afterward, the future saint discovered a clever way to 
evangelize the kids he knew. John Bosco studied traveling 
jugglers, acrobats, and other entertainers and then gave 
his own performances, during which he prayed with the 
children and taught them about the Faith.

A pious young man, John Bosco wanted to become a priest 
but didn’t have the money for an education. However, with 
the combined efforts of his mother, a young priest who saw 
his potential, and his own money from working odd jobs, 
he was able to complete the seminary.

Upon ordination in 1841, he acquired the title “Don,” an 
honorific for priests in Italy. As a young priest, he walked 
the streets of Turin, where he found countless children 
who were poor, dirty, and starving. This led him to create 

his Oratory, or youth center, that helped many children, 
both in practical ways and with their spiritual lives. Later, 
he founded the Society of Saint Francis de Sales, with 
the primary purpose of helping boys, as well as a similar 
organization for girls, the Daughters of Mary, Help of 
Christians. Today, both groups are active around the world 
with thousands of members.

For Don Bosco, love was at the heart of his mission. He 
wanted young people to know that they were loved by 
him and mostly by God. He fought for their dignity, 
trying to end their abuse and mistreatment. He gave 
them instructions and helped with their basic needs. 
More importantly, he taught them about the Faith and 
encouraged them to live moral lives. He said to them, “Run, 
jump, have all the fun you want at the right time, but, for 
Heaven’s sake, do not commit sin!”

Don Bosco was beloved by the children, and his influence 
was obvious. The boys flourished with his help. In fact, one 
of his students, Dominic Savio, was later canonized.

St. John Bosco teaches that children are to be loved and 
valued. They should learn about the Lord on their terms, 
even if that means with acrobatics and magic tricks. And he 
teaches us that, no matter our work for the Kingdom 
of God, we should Servite Domino in laetitia! – Serve the 
Lord joyfully!

The Influence of a Holy Mother

This beloved saint owes a great deal to his mother, 
Margaret Occhiena Bosco. After being widowed 

at age 29, she raised her three boys strongly in the 
Faith. Later, when Don Bosco was helping the 

children in Turin, she was at his side, helping to care 
for them. The boys even referred to her as “Mama 

Bosco.” In 2006, Pope Benedict named her Venerable.

A Patron of Youth 
St. John Bosco
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Members of the EWTN Family who are 70½ 
or older can help EWTN with a gift from 
their IRA account.

You can direct your IRA plan administrator 
to make all or part of your Required 
Minimum Distribution up to $108,000 
adjusted annually for inflation. The IRA 

charitable transfer is an excellent way to make gifts and possibly reduce 
your taxable income.

Because charitable distributions can take longer to process, be sure to 
contact your IRA plan administrator early about making this kind of 
gift. Remember: it’s important to consult with your personal advisors on 
whether this giving strategy is right for you.

To obtain the EWTN QCD Letter of Instructions, please contact EWTN’s 
Legacy Giving program at legacygiving@ewtn.com or 205-271-4522. You 
may also visit us at ewtnlegacy.org.
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CONNECT WITH US: 
Need information on the latest programming and special events or have a special prayer request? Ready to make a donation?  

Call us at: 1-800-447-EWTN (3986).

Become a monthly donor or make a one-time donation by calling or going online: ewtn.com/give. 

GIVING TO EWTN

January 5 – 13 (Feast Day: January 14)
NOVENA

Transform hearts and souls by becoming a

Monthly Donor
Our beloved Foundress, Mother 
Angelica, wanted people around the 
world to know Jesus and grow in 
their love for Him – and for EWTN 
to help them on their journey of 
faith. That’s why she asked the 
EWTN Family to “keep us between 
your gas and electric bill.”

Monthly donations provide reliable funds that make it possible 
for EWTN to offer spiritual content and life-giving programs that 
strengthen our relationship with Jesus. We do not receive money 
from the Church, advertisers, corporations, cable companies, or 
satellite providers. EWTN is brought to you by you!

To become a monthly donor, go to ewtn.com/monthly, call 
1-800-447-EWTN (3986), or mail your checks to EWTN, 5817 
Old Leeds Road, Irondale, AL 35210. 

You can now set up automatic payments from your bank 
account* using our online donation form. This secure option 
costs less for us, meaning that more of your monthly donation 
will go to EWTN! 

*This option is available for donations made from a U.S. bank account. 

Help EWTN Proclaim the Gospel with an 
IRA Charitable Rollover 

Infant of Prague   

Recite one Our Father, one Hail Mary, and one Glory Be per 
day, followed by the Novena Prayer: 

O Jesus, who has said, “Ask and you shall receive, seek and you 
shall find, knock and it shall be opened,” through the intercession 
of Mary, Your Most Holy Mother, I knock, I seek, I ask that my 
prayer be granted. 

(Make your request.) 

O Jesus, who has said, “All that you ask of the Father in My Name, 
He will grant you,” through the intercession of Mary Your Most 
Holy Mother, I humbly and urgently ask Your Father in Your name 
that my prayer will be granted. 

(Make your request.) 

O Jesus, who has said, “Heaven and earth shall pass away but My 
word shall not pass away,” through the intercession of Mary Your 
Most Holy Mother, I feel confident that my prayer will be granted. 

(Make your request.)


	Jan 2025 Family Newsletter-Page1_Page_1
	Jan 2025 Family Newsletter

